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March	5,	2024

	 	 				 									Would	you	please	take	one		 

	 	 	 									minute	to	pray	for	this	need	

	in	the	Buddhist	world?		It	seems	to	me	that	many	of	my	

	friends	struggle	to	have	good	sleep,	for	a	variety	of	

	reasons	both	known	and	unknown.	Please	pray	that	

	people	throughout	the	Buddhist	world	will	sleep	well	

	with	dreams	of	Jesus,	and	give	credit	to	God	for	good	rest!

	 	 	 								 															PRAISE	GOD	FOR:	

	 	 	 	 															a	prayer	trip	to	Tak	

	and	safe	travel	for	other	meetings	and	events;	friends	at	

	the	weekend	market;	colleagues	who	visit	and	

	encourage	me.				PLEASE	PRAY	FOR:	God	to	provide	for	

	friends	who	need	a	job;	gospel	conversations	at	the	

	market	and	curious	hearts;	itineration	preparations.

Spare Sixty Praise & Prayer

Here and There
					The	last	few	months	have	included	a	variety	of	traveling	
and	hosting.	My	friend	and	I	took	a	prayer	trip	to	a	new	(to	
me)	city	a	few	hours	down	the	highway.	Tak	is	not	very	big	and	
has	a	friendly,	local	feel.	There	are	just	a	few	churches	in	the	
area.	Lord,	please	send	Your	laborers	to	this	city!


The	history	museum	in	Tak,	in	a	famous	wooden	house	_

On the Docket:

					My	friends	and	Thailand	missionary	leaders	Dan	and	Deanna	
Klepel	came	for	a	weekend	visit	and	we	had	so	much	fun	
together!	They	joined	our	Friday	evening	church	gathering	and	
the	weekend	market	table.	I	was	encouraged	by	their	presence	
and	help,	and	I	was	privileged	to	introduce	them	to	many	of	my	
friends	in	Lampang.	The	next	Sunday,	a	missionary	family	in	
Chiang	Mai	came	to	help	at	the	market.	I’m	grateful	for	their	
friendship	and	willingness	to	join	me.

Friends	from	
the	market,	at	
a	celebration	

for	one	of	
them	who	
moved	to	a	

new	house	_

Itineration!	I	will	be	in	America	January	to	April	
2025	to	share	about	what	God	is	doing	in	
Thailand.	Please	let	me	know	how	and	when	I	
can	serve	your	church	or	small	group.	I’m	looking	
forward	to	seeing	you,	it’s	been	awhile!
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